
 
 

 

JAL/TCC 

 

7 July 2023 

Dear Student 

Good afternoon, 

Arrangements for Collecting A Level Results  
 
GCE (A’ level) results will be published on Thursday 17 August 2023 and will be available from 
school between 8.00am and 10.30am. Students and accompanying parents should enter the 
school through the main reception and make their way to the Sports Hall to collect their results. 
This is usually a fantastic event, and we look forward to welcoming you back into school.   There 
will also be the opportunity to have your photograph taken either by yourself, with your friends 
and/or family and teachers/senior leaders who will also be available throughout the morning. 
 
If you are unable to attend results day, we can email you your results at 8am.  Please can you 
email exams@heckgrammar.co.uk should you require this.  We can only email results to your 
school email address.  Results cannot be collected by anybody else. 
 
Any results that have not been collected or emailed as described above, will be emailed to 
students at 11.00am.  
 
When you are issued your results either in person of via email, you will also receive a 
destination form. Please complete this and hand it in to a member of the Sixth Form team 
before you leave or email it to exams@heckgrammar.co.uk.  We will also ask for contact details 
so that we can inform you of future events such as the Prize giving evening in December.   
 
If you need any support with your university application, the Sixth Form Team and the Careers 
Team will be available in school to help you through any processes such as UCAS and Clearing. 
 

If you require any further help after your results such as appeals and re-sits then please see 

the Post Results section of the school website for full details – this will be updated during the 

summer when we have all the details from the exam boards.  I wish you the very best for your 

results. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J Longridge 

Assistant Headteacher – Post-16 
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